BOROUGH  OF  MONTGOMERY

EMERGENCY  MANAGEMENT  AGENCY
Dennis M. Gruver, EMA Coordinator,   553 School House Road,  Montgomery,  Pa.  17752

Telephone: 570-547-6777 - Cell phone:  570-419-2873 - email:  ema61@windstream.net
Meeting room and equipment building:   40 Thomas Avenue

Borough EOC:  570-547-1671 - Fire Hall EOC:  570-547-1380

Les Gruver, Administrative Assistant  -  Telephone 570-547-1130 – cellphone 570-220-8513 - email: lgruver1@windstream.net.
INTERNET  WEBSITE:   www.montgomeryboroughema.org
July 6, 2020

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  JULY 9, 2020
NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR - DENNIS  GRUVER
Our food sale on June 20 ,2020, held at the auction sale of Trader Okkie`s Collection went very well thanks to Fae, Greg and Dennis.  In 4 hours time we covered our expenses and have a start on the next sale which should be all profit.

The next auction sale will be on Friday, July 17, 2020, starting at 5:00 PM.  We will need others to help with this event as some of our members will still be at work.  This time we will add chips to the menu as requested at the last sale.  This sale will be an inside sale and we have been asked to set our food stand right next to the steps leading to the sale area.

I need some volunteer help to move a small pile of wood located in front of the parking area where we will set the comm. truck which is our food stand.  I will check with Matt as to where we can stack the wood.  We will need to set up at 4:00PM and be ready to cook at 4:30 for those that come early to check out what is offered inside.

The 3rd of July fireworks went well and we thank all who helped provide the funding so this yearly event can continue.  EMA provided the Light Towers for the event.  Our Membership elected not to have a food stand in following the Governor's orders and for the Safety of our membership.  I thank the borough for not allowing any vendors on the park property.  Next year we will have the stand IF conditions change for the better.

At this meeting we may take in 2 new members.  Please attend to welcome them.  The meeting may be outside or in the truck bay.

Our thoughts and prayers are with Matt (6-6) who will be going out of the area for elective surgery this week.  We wish him success with the surgery and a safe trip.

Try to make the meeting this week.



 DENNIS
